11/8/21, 9:08 AM Mail - Christine Lazaris - Outlook

CDC/Gowv. Pritzker mask guidance

Christine Lazaris <clazaris@gpld.org>

Thu 5/13/2021 8:28 PM

To: Staff <staff@gpld.org>

Dear Team,

We heard today that the CDC issued updated mask wearing guidance and that Gov. Pritzker intends to
revise his executive order in line with the new CDC guidance. The current mask mandate is still in effect
at this time and requires us and our patrons to wear masks. We will provide updated information for you
and the public when we learn more.

Thank you for your patience,

Christine

Christine Lazaris
Library Director
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